May 22nd Update

The Park opened last Friday, May 15, 2020 to a number of Members anxious to begin the season. Members brought in their RV's and trailers with many just coming up for the day to start cleaning their sites. We appreciate how well everyone cooperated under the current restrictions and with our camp workers. Most of our work campers are new to the park this season and trying to do the best they can, so please be patient with them. We appreciate your kindness and patience as we all work through this unprecedented time in our country's history.

There are no major updates to share with you this week. Next Friday will be our last scheduled update with any new guidelines or restrictions before we officially open our park and start our summer season.

For now, please practice social distancing in the park and stay safe and healthy.

Please remember to support and honor our veterans on this Memorial Day. They have given much for our freedom and safety.